
‭April 19th, 2024‬

‭Dear Parents, Relatives, and Friends:‬

‭You are cordially invited to join us as we honor our 2023-2024 eighth grade students.  A promotion‬
‭ceremony will take place in the West De Pere High School field house on Tuesday, June 4th at 7:00 p.m.‬
‭Students should arrive at 6:30 p.m. A class photo will be taken shortly after arrival and before the formal‬
‭ceremony begins. Our PTO organization is sponsoring a reception immediately following the ceremony in‬
‭the high school commons for the students and their families.  Following the reception, a celebration‬
‭dance will be held for the students from 8:30-10:30 p.m.‬

‭Sincerely,‬
‭James Finley, PhD‬
‭Principal, WDP Middle School‬

‭8TH GRADE PROMOTION INFORMATION‬

‭●‬ ‭The 8‬‭th‬ ‭grade promotion ceremony will be held on Tuesday,‬‭June 4‬‭th‬ ‭at 7:00 P.M.‬
‭●‬ ‭There will be no school for 8th grade students on June 5th.‬
‭●‬ ‭A Google Form was sent to all 8th grade parents a few weeks ago asking for confirmation of correct‬

‭student name spelling/listing for the promotion ceremony program. If you have not responded yet,‬
‭please do so no later than Monday, April 22nd.‬

‭●‬ ‭Please understand the school does not expect you to buy new clothes for promotion. Because this is‬
‭a very special occasion honoring you, we suggest you try to dress your best. Assistance with‬
‭obtaining appropriate attire (if needed) is available by talking to Dr. Finley well in advance of the‬
‭event and confidentially, of course. A couple things to consider include:‬
‭✔‬ ‭If a dress is worn, it must be appropriate length and have appropriate front and back coverage.‬

‭Spaghetti strap dresses are acceptable.‬
‭✔‬ ‭No jeans‬
‭✔‬ ‭No t-shirts‬
‭✔‬ ‭No sweatshirts‬
‭✔‬ ‭No shorts‬
‭✔‬ ‭Suggestions: polo shirt or button-up shirt; khaki or dress pants‬


